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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
                                        In Year 4 we are currently studying the Tudors and, to make history come to 
life, we have arranged for an expert historian and Henry VIII impersonator to come to our school on the 
morning of 1st April 2020. Our visitor will arrive at school in full costume, and in role as the the King, to 
educate the children about life under the rule of this monarch.  They will later complete quizzes to test 
their knowledge of life in Tudor Britain and take part in a jousting re-enactment as this was a favourite 
pastime of the king.  More information about the visitor can be found on his website 
http://goodkinghal.co.uk/ 
 
                                       As this will be such a fun and educational experience, and the Tudors are 
always studied during KS2, we want to open up the opportunity for Year 3 to take part in the event as 
well.  There will therefore be a cost of £8.50 for each child.  Please pay via Schoolmoney, or by cash or 
cheque payable to ASST by the end of February and complete the attached to confirm that your payment 
has been made. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Ms Wallis 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
I confirm my payment of £8.50 for my child _________________________ 
to take part in the Henry VIII morning on 1st April 2020. 
 
I am paying via Schoolmoney                Cash                 Cheque 
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